11.03.2020 KS2 Football @ St Teath Playing

Fields

KS2 Football Festival
Dear Parents and Carers

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in a Football festival at St Teath
Playing Fieldsl on Wednesday 11th March 2020. The hope is that we are able to take a
Y3/4 team and a Y 5/6 team.

If your child would like to attend and you are able to arrange transportation to and from
5t Teath Playing Fields (1:00pm start, 2:30pm finish), please tick the box below by
Monday 9th March. We would like the children collected from Otterham by 12:30pm.

Children will need their PE kit (which can be womn to school that day) and plenty to
drink. A staff member will be at 5t Teath Playing Field to greet, supervise and then
dismiss the children.

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and the hope is that one of our teams wins
the Bacchus Cupl If you are able to offer transport or are in need of transport for your
child, then please let a staff member know so that we can help you to arrange
something with other Otterham Parents.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Helen Ward

| would like my child to attend the Football Festival and am able to arrange
transportation.

Yes
No




